Stacy Radford

From: Paul Barnes

Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 1:40 PM

To: Stacy Radford; Alyssa Brochu; brusso@claengineers.com; Kyle Haubert (khaubert@claengineers.com)
Subject: RE: 24 IWC 7 - 339 Chesterfield Road

Stacy,

| replied to this earlier but the Fire Marshal’s Office has no comment on this property at this time.

From: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 1:27 PM

To: Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>; Paul Barnes <pbarnes@montville-ct.org>; brusso@claengineers.com; Kyle
Haubert (khaubert@claengineers.com) <khaubert@claengineers.com>

Subject: RE: 24 IWC 7 - 339 Chesterfield Road

Good Afternoon:

I am following up on my email of June 27, 2024 below. Kindly have your comments to me by the close of business on
July 12, 2024 so that | will have ample time to prepare for the meeting scheduled on July 18, 2024.

Thank You!

Stacy Radford

Zoning & Wetland Officer — Dept. of Land Use & Development
Town of Montville

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone: (860) 848-6779

From: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 12:40 PM

To: Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>; Paul Barnes <pbarnes@montville-ct.org>; brusso@claengineers.com; Kyle
Haubert (khaubert@claengineers.com) <khaubert@claengineers.com>

Subject: 24 IWC 7 - 339 Chesterfield Road

Good Afternoon:

Below please find the link to access Application Materials and Site Plans for a proposed Inland Wetlands Application at
339 Chesterfield Road in Oakdale, CT:

https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/24-iwc-7-339-chesterfield-rd-regulated-activities/

Please review the documents and forward any comments to my attention.

Thank You!

Stacy rRadford

Zoning & Wetland Officer — Dept. of Land Use & Development
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Town of Montville
310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone: (860) 848-6779



